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Thank you BBMS PTA!

Bonnie Branch Middle School <do-not-reply@hcpss.org>

Thu 6/20/2019 2:27 PM

To:Claire Striebich <Claire_Striebich@hcpss.org>;

Bonnie Branch Middle School

"Thank You" BBMS PTA!

Dear BBMS Families,

As we close out this year, we want to take a moment to thank all of those parents who
were active members and officers in the PTA this year. Your efforts have been
phenomenal!

You created dances for students, ran the Reflections Program, represented BBMS in
county level meetings, supported Staff Appreciation throughout the year, ran the
STARS program, etc, etc, etc. The list can go on and on. As you've heard us say
many times: BBMS is so fortunate to have this level of support from our parent
community. You really make a difference in the lives of students, staff and our school.

And, CONGRATULATIONS to our new officers for 2019-2020:
President: Mrs. Keia Benefield

Vice President: Mrs. Tonya Sigalas

2nd Vice President: Mrs. Mashel Wakil

Secretary: Mrs. Rena Shooman

Treasurer: Mrs. Andrea Ulrich

PTACHC: Mrs. Heather Fox

We are positioned to have a great year again next year under this group of parent
leaders. And, A HUGE THANK YOU goes out to Mrs. Tonya Sigalas for her long
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tenure as PTA President. Her effort, dedication, and constant enthusiasm for the PTA,
Bonnie Branch, its students and staff are amazing!

Have a wonderful summer everyone!

Drew Cockley
Principal
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